
6LS Staff News 

Hi 6LS, we hope you are enjoying our newsletters, we know you like a chat and 

knowing what we get up to from when we share our news in class! 

Mrs. Harley has been very busy behind the scenes getting all sorts of jobs done for 

school. When she does have time spare, she unwinds doing cross-stitch! Here is a 

photo of what she is working on at the moment.  

Do you know where penguins live?  

 

Mrs. Harley’s daughter Emma is also busy working from home 

and in her spare time she loves to draw. To show their support 

for our fantastic NHS she has been making these to put in the 

window! Have you put any pictures in your windows? They are 

lovely for people to see when they are going on their walks!    

Family time in the sunshine, 

playing Monopoly! I hope you were 

wearing sun cream. Who do you 

think won? That Mrs. Harley can be 

a bit tricky when it comes to 

numbers and counting, remember 6LS how she used 

to try and catch us out? 

 

Have you been playing any board games? They are great for practicing number 

skills and social turn taking. Let us know if you have! 


